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Dear Members of the committee, 

 

The state allowed pharmacists to give kids the Covid-19 vaccine and now we are 

seeing huge amounts of cases of myocarditis in kids as well as other reactions that 

are life altering. Providers are not trained to recognize injuries such as this and the flu 

shot would be no different. To allow pharmacists to give kids the flu shot is purely an 

income stream generator.  SIRVA is the highest paid out injury in vaccine court for 

Adults and it is due to inexperienced techs allowed to administer the flu shot. 

I oppose this bill. 

Please vote No. 

Thank you. 


